
 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

As part of our topic all about the Stroud Canals, we have organised a trip from Wallbridge to Lodgemore Mill. 

The children will be taken on a guided tour whilst hearing about stories of the past and how the many Stroud canals 

used to be used. 

They will also have the opportunity to travel along the canal on a boat to experience what the people of Stroud did 

hundreds of years ago.  

The trip will take place on Monday 16th September within the school day. 

The weather forecast is dry (fingers crossed!) Your child will need to come to school in school uniform: please can 

they have a warm coat and sensible footwear. All children will need a packed lunch as we will be having a picnic 

lunch by the lock. 

If your child is entitled to a free school meal please can you indicate below and we will prepare one.  

The cost for the trip and boat ride is £4. Please can you complete the permission slip below and return by Friday in 

preparation for lots of learning and fun on Monday.   

 

Many Thanks, 

Ruby & Diamond Class Teachers  

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

REPLY SLIP- please return by Friday 13th September 2024  

please tick ALL boxes that apply below: - 

 I would like my child.………………………………………………………………(child’s name) to attend the trip and I enclose £4  

 

 I will provide a packed lunch from home 

 

 My child is entitled to income related school meals and I would like to order a school packed lunch 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………….. (parent/carer’s signature) 

 

 


